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1. Statement of Intent 
 

Woodlands Site Services Ltd (WSS) are committed to achieving the highest levels of sustainability 

and environmental management. We will continue to comply with clients’ environmental policies. 

The managing director is responsible for the overall co-ordination of all environmental issues and 

the implementation of the environmental policy.  
 

We are committed to delivering positive futures for the environment and society, with the following 

commitments, objectives, and targets which we will review regularly.  
 

We Will:  
 

 Comply with relevant legislations and other related legislations including those applicable 

with Network Rail (NR) and London Underground (LUL) to create sustainable and 

environmentally friendly working conditions 

 Maintain ISO14001 standards 

 Ensure all Personnel are fully aware of environmental issues, particularly with regards to 

their daily activities  

 Promote responsibility for the environment within the organisation and communicate and 

implement this policy at all levels within the workforce 

 We will prevent pollution 

 Reduce the use of energy, water, and other resources 

 Minimise waste by reduction, re-use, and recycling methods  

 Evaluate performance to ensure objectives and targets are being met 

 Investigate incidents and non-conformances to prevent re-occurrence 

 Identify and provide appropriate training, advice and information for staff and encourage 

them to develop new ideas and initiatives. 
 

We Expect: 
 

 The highest levels of sustainability and environmental management and compliance from all 

employees and supply chain partners 

 Best Practices and Lessons to be shared to constantly improve.  

 

This policy statement will be communicated to all WSS employees and those in their supply chain. 

 

Stephen White 

Managing Director 

March 2025 


